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Happy New Century to All!

I must start out with an apology for
neglecting to make special mention of
the early December meeting date. It
was noted in our annual calendar and
mentioned in a couple of newsletter
articles, but I should have reminded you
at the November meeting and in my
front page article in big letters. I forgot,
so did the editor. We’re sorry. I hope no
one showed up at JFK on December 21.

We did have a good turnout at the
December meeting so most were
informed. There was more delicious
food than anyone could eat. The grab-
_~bag exchange was fun for everyone.
" Quite a few New Years Resolution
quilts were displayed at Show and Tell
with the “finishers” receiving a variety
of fabric squares held together with a
quilt pin. (There were also a lot of
Resolution quilts NOT finished so the
brand new century begins with some
old projects still hanging around.)

Much interest was shown in the ways
of restoring and preserving quilts and
other fabric items as explained by our
speaker, Muffie Austin, from the Textile
Conservation Workshop. You will find
information elsewhere in the newsletter

on how to order acid-free paper and
storage boxes if you wish to use them
at home.

Thanks to everyone who helped make
ornaments for the Putnam Hospital’s
Festival of Trees. The tree was beautiful
and the lovely crazy-quilt skirt was the
perfect final touch. We need someone to
take over this fun project next year.
Speak to Pat Baker or to me if you are
interested.

The December newsletter had
directions to follow in the event of
meeting cancellation due to bad
weather. Remember to save those
directions.

I hope you are working on your
Challenge. It’s crunch time for that.
January meeting deadline, or shortly
thereafter by special arrangement with
the committee.

See you January 18, the first meeting of
the year, of the decade, of the new
millennium.

Hospitality

Thanks to all the members who helped
to make the December meeting so
special and so delicious. We received
such a tremendous variety of treats.
Comments overheard included “it's a
groaning board” and “there’s so much to
choose from.” With such generous
contributions of snacks, the hospitality
table is a fun, welcoming and tasty
place to congregate before the meeting.

Don’t Forget Your Mug

For the January meeting we are asking
folks whose last names begin with the
letters G, H, I, and J to bring in
something to share. As always we’ll
have the coffee and tea ready. Please try
to remember your mugs! See you there.

Kate and
Joanne
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Officers and

Fabric Exchange

Thanks to all of you who exchanged. We have traded an average of 288 squares a

O !
Chairpersons month!
President TovecSullivan We will continue through June. The following are interests that you all have expressed.
I (914) Z77-52 January Animals, insects, birds
Vice President(s) Eleanor Hibben February Plaids
Programs (914) 962-2983 April Flannels
Kathy Vanacoro
(914) 225-0047 March Feapls
— e Py — May Orientals
s At (911) 55 0614 June Potpourri - Anything you want to exchange. Surprise us all!
Raffle Coordinator Dorothy Scalice The rules remain the same:
(860) 3553522 1. Fabric must be 100% cotton of quilting weight
. cotton of quilting weight.
Vice President, Membership Alice Dokken GRS v 1 & 8
(914) 276-0474 2. Fabrics must be washed, pressed, and cut in 6" squares.
New Membershi Pat Barti i . : %
e Membersip (9; 4)2;&;? 3. Each square must have a clear, identifiable image of the theme.
Vice President Quilt Show ~ Marie Sugar 4. Place six fabrics in a clear sandwich bag with your name clearly visible.
O 2774206 If i 11 Martha (914) 232-7298 il jouhl@bestweb
Recording Secretary Grace Zipprich you have questions please call Martha (914) 232- or e-mail jbu stweb.net
(914) 739-0378
Corresponding Secretary Lorraine Mioducki
(914) 279-7293
Treasurer Cynthia Henke
(914) 278-9789
Workshops Elizabeth Rosenberg
(914) 962-1452
Linda von Ahn
. i _ (914) 628-5380 L — :
Fabric Exchange Martha Buhl
(914) 232-7298 = — —
Ornament Saturday Pat Baker
(914) 279-8840 On Point! is published monthly except for a combined July/August issue.
Super Saturday Sonia Rieber Subscription to the newsletter is included in the annual $35 membership fee.
914) 723-9344
= ;(im) e Newsletter Staff
Ky o1 4)8512‘,:667;); Editor: Carrie Vollrath
T e Special Events Editor: Nancy Hantman
ospitality ate en PR . " o
(914) 763-5668 Editorial Assistant: Dana Fuller
Joanne Lovitz Monthly meetings are held the third Tuesday of each month, September
(A4 22-30% ' through June, at John F. Kennedy High School, Route 138, Somers, New
Specnal Events Elaine Skorka York at 7 pm_
(914) 723-6845
Newsletter Camic Vollrath Articles must be subn?itted to the newsletter Editor (generally one week)
(914) 592-5352 after the general meeting and may be submitted by postal mail, e-mail or fax.
Boutique Janette Loughlin E-mail attachmen{s cannot be accepted. Please include your text in the
(914) 762-6953 body of the e-mail message.
Cllengn Nancy ;’f/i"“““ The deadline for articles appearing in the February issue is
(914) 2775210 January 25. Send articles and information to:
Comfort Quilts Pat Baker
(914) 279-8840 Carrie Vollrath, On Point! Editor
1414 Old Country Road
Elmsford, NY 10523
Phone: (914) 592 5352
Fax: (914) 592 1931
E-mail: caristar@concentric.net




January Program —“Back to Basics”

January is “Back to Basics” month. For this evening’s program we are calling upon
the expertise of our very own talented guild members. Everyone will have a chance to
learn something new. We will have 12 different demonstrations. Each member will be
able to attend four different 15-minute sessions. Here is a list of the demonstrations:

Workshop Instructor

“Begin Right to End Right™.........cccccisanincnnisncsssiasosncnas Pat Baker

Quilt Preparation— grain line/cutting/ ironing, etc.

“Making Things Square”............ccceeveeeeerererreresneeeenenns Alice Gerrard

Seams/Squaring Off, etc.

Half-Square Triangles & Quick Piecing....................... Linda von Ahn

Applique Methods.........ccccociieimneinece e Denise Kaplan

BARTINES. ... voscvnovssconamsssunssnssassinosmus usssnsssHsasaeveasisiss Pat Bartimoccia

Color:8e Valie . s Nancy Mirman

Know Your Featherweight ..........c.cocooiiiiiniiiieenee. Edith Pryor

Hand Quilting— Basting/Marking a Quilt.................... Anne Fitzell & Joanne Finnegan

NAMELAS. ... .oeiiiiiiiiitiint et creeeeeneeeraaeesasesaneans Janis Eckelman &

Barbara Sfera

Photo Transfer...... ..ot Linda Ostrander
~_Rotary Cutting for Y2K—The Painless Way................ Dorothy Scalice

Thread/Needles. qiiussusisnssvsssinsssssusssssnsssssssssissssssissssss Suzanne Sunday

You’ve seen their quilts at our “Show & Tell” and Quilt Shows too, now let’s find our
just how they do it. Looking forward to seeing all of you.

Eleanor Hibben & Kathy Vanacoro

Just Where Do We
Get That
Acid-Free Stuff?

After last month’s meeting with Muffy
Austin from the Textile Conservatory
many of you wanted to know where to
purchase acid-free paper or boxes. Well,
we have that information for you. Just
contact University Products in Holyoke,
MA at 1-800-532-9281 or 1-800-628-
1912. They sell papers by the sheet and
also individual, unassembled boxes in
various sizes.

For those of you who inquired about UV
shades, you can contact Solar Window
Shades at 1-800-220-2525.

The American Blind & Wallpaper
Factory also sells custom pleated shades
with metallized fabrics to protect your
furnishings (mainly our quilts) from UV
rays fading. They can be contacted at
1-800-575-9012 or try their website at
www.abwf.com.

Kathy & Eleanor

Upcoming Workshops

June Colburn
Sunday, March 19—10 am to 1 pm, Ginger Jar
and in the afternoon 2 pmto 5 pm, Kimono T00. Each workshop is $15.

Monday, March 20—9:30 am to 3:30 pm & arp Pool. The fee is $30. This is a great chance to use those beautiful oriental

fabrics but the quilts can be done with other fabrics too.

Sally Schneider
Tuesday, April 18—9:30 am to 3:30 pm Painless Borders
The fee is $30. This is a great “scrap” quilts the quick pieced way!

Libby Lehman
Monday, May 8—9:30 am to 3:30 pm Threadplay 1, the Basics.

The fee is $30. Learn the basics and tricks of machine embroidery to create special effects on your quilts and wearables.
Techniques covered: sheer ribbon illusions, thread painting and applique. The class will be at Katonah Presbyterian Church.

Velda Newman

2-day workshop, May 8 and 9 (Monday, Tuesday) Fiber Art. The fee is $60. This is a design and construction class, which

includes painting on fabric with paints, bleach, ink and threads.

To reserve your spot for any or all of these wonderful classes, send a SASE for each class to

Linda von Ahn, 30 Greenfield Rd., Mahopac, NY 10541.

Please note all classes are held at the Lincolndale Clubhouse except Libby Lehman’s class.

Linda von Ahn




Quilt Block Contest

The theme for this year’s block contest
is: “Little Green Things.” The block
must measure an accurate 12 1/2”
square, including seam allowance. Do
not bind or finish the edges! Use
prewashed, 100% cotton fabric. Your
block must contain a “green thing.”

ARV
VRS
ARV

All entrants will receive one of our
beautiful show pins and the finalists
will receive fabric packets. The
finalists’ blocks will be assembled into
a quilt top which will be awarded in a
random drawing to one of our finalists.

The deadline for submitting your entry
is March 1, 2000. No exceptions! Entry
forms will be available at the monthly
meetings.

Margaret A. Phillips
(203) 622-9066

March 1, 2000

Deadline for ‘“Little
Green Things” Block
Contest

Boutique

Opportunity is knocking. The Quilt
Show is coming in May and what a
chance to show our visitors and other
Guild members your creativity. You can
make several items or just that one
special technique you wanted to try out.

Remember, the main emphasis is that
the item should be made of fabric and
should be made by you. Guild
guidelines will appear in the coming
issues of the Newsletter. Did you know
you could also make some money doing
this?

Janette Loughlin

Lois Lober N
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Y
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Quilt Show Meetings

Quilt show meetings are held at the
Astoria Federal Savings Bank in Somers
at 7:30 pm. Please call Marie Sugar for
directions if you are not sure of the
location of the meeting.

February 1
March 7
April 4
May 2
June 6

Quilt Show—
Works in Progress

Just a reminder about our Works in
Progress display. If you don’t finish your
quilt in time for entry, or if you have
anything that is still unfinished, be it a
quilt, wallhanging, etc., there is a place
for it at the Show. We want everyone to
know what we are about and this is a
great showcase for the tremendous
volume that we as a Quilt Guild can put
together. :

Carolyn Langevin

Hours:

The Country Quilter

344 Route 100
Somers, NY 10589
(914) 277-4820
Claire Oehler, Proprietor

Fabric - Books - Patterns - Notions - Gifts

Mondays - Saturdays 9:30 am - 5:30 pm

)
S

Quilting Classes

Thursdays until 9 pm
(open NSQG meeting nights until 7 pm)

PINWRHEELS

416 ALBANY POST ROAD
CROTON-ON-HUDSON
New YORK 10520

L]

914-271-1045%

www.plnwhuls.com




The Really Big Show...

There are only four short months until the World of Quilts
XXI and it’s time to start thinking about how you can help.
Many new members may not realize what an enormous
undertaking the show is. There are over 400 manpower hours
(AKA quilter hours) needed during the show to make the
World of Quilts XXI run smoothly. If
each of our 300 plus members worked
just two hours we’d be in great shape.
Many of the jobs are simple but they
are all interesting. The following is a
brief description of each job on the
Volunteer Chart to help you decide
which jobs you would like to do.

Judging of the Quilts: This takes
place the Wednesday prior to the
show at the Lincolndale
Clubhouse. Professional
judges judge the quilts while
volunteers hold and fold the quilts
and write down the judge’s comments.
(This is a very educational job.) Volunteers
must be able to scribe as well as hold and fold.
You get to be up front and personal with the
quilts.

Boutique: Guild members may sell
handmade items at our show for the
small fee of volunteering any two hours
at the show. Volunteers are needed to set up on Friday
evening and sell items on both days.

Quilt Frame Setup: This is so organized that even kids can
help, so quilters have no trouble putting those pieces
together. This is a very important job. The quilts can’t go up
until the frames are framed. It’s a wonderful way to
introduce your husband and teens to the World of Quilts.

Quilt Hangers: The quilt acquisition committee needs help
climbing ladders and hanging first the muslin...then the
quilts. You get to touch without anyone scolding.

Pot Luck Supper: After several hours of work, everyone is
hungry. Our show is famous for our great potluck supper.
This section on the chart is for the crew to set up, serve, and
clean up the feast. This is NOT to volunteer to bring food.
Kathy Miller will have a sign up sheet at a future meeting.

Information Booth: In the center of the lobby is our
information booth. Mostly people ask important questions
such as, “Where’s the bathroom?” or “Where are the quilts?”
(You get to sit down for this job.)

Admissions: We have two admission entrances and need
several volunteers there at all times. Volunteers collect
money, stamp hands, hand out programs and talk. (You also
get to sit down and it’s lots of fun meeting all the people
coming in.)

Lecture Monitors: We have three lectures each day.

World of Quilts XXI
May 6 & 7, 2000

Volunteers are needed to man the entrance doors and to help
the lecturers as needed. This is a very popular job since you
get to hear a lecture while fulfilling your volunteer time.
Therefore, we request that each member not sign up to work
at more than one lecture. Of course, you may go to as many
lectures as you choose.

Raffle Table: We sell about 5000 raffle
tickets for our quilt. Volunteers are

needed to sell tickets. Basically, this
is a money-collecting job.

Quilts in Progress: This room has
quilts in various stages of
completion. This job entails
sitting in the room, working
on your project and
answering questions
from the public.
(You get to do
something you love
while fulfilling your
volunteer time.)

Quilt Watchers: These volunteers
are our Show Hostesses. They wear
white gloves and can show the quilt
backs to interested people. While no
experience is necessary, this is an
extremely important job. Your job is to
keep the quilts from being handled.

Perimeter Display: This year we
will be displaying a collection of antique quilts. Your job will
be to monitor this display. You will be answering questions
about the collection and keeping the quilts from being
handled.

Quilt Take Down: Volunteers are needed to take down the
quilts in an orderly manner and verify the ownership.

Quilt Frame Take Down: What goes up, must come down!
Volunteers are needed to take down the muslin and the
frames. (You could be free all weekend to enjoy the show and
Just work on Sunday evening. Husbands, sons, daughters are
most welcome.)

So quilters, whether you are an old or a new member, we
really need your help, and any members of your household as
well. Every job is essential to making the show the success it
has always been. And it’s a bargain. For just two hours of
volunteer time, you will receive one free admission for that
day. This offer is not transferable. If you work your two
hours on Wednesday or Friday, you will receive the
admission day of your choice. Four hours on one day will
also get you a second day pass. What better way to have fun
and spend time with other people who share our love of
quilts and quilting. Let’s work together to make a World of
Quilts XXI the quilt show that sets the standard for the new
millennium.

Chris Roche
Volunteer Chairperson



Genuine “Refrigerator Art” Calendar

January 2000
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Quilt Block Contest
Entries Due

Quilt Show Meeting
Astoria Fed. Savings
Bank, Somers
Workshop See p. 3
Workshop See p. 3
General Meeting at
JFK H.S.

June Colburn

The Kimone
Culture of Japan
Super Saturday

Exec. Board Meeting
On Point! Articles Due

Quilt Block Contest
Entries Due
March 1

General Meeting
March 21

Super Saturday!!!
March 25

Please save this calendar for reference.
There have been a few changes since the last

publication.

January Exec. Board meeting rescheduled to

January 11.

March Workshops —see page 3 for more details.




Apr. 4 Quilt Show Meeting
April 2000 Astoria Fed. Savings
SMT WT F S Bank, Somers
1 T Road Trip to
2 34 5 6 7 8 Lancaster, PA
16 17 19 20 21 22 JFK H.S.
23 24 25 26 27 28 29 Sa“y Schneider
30 Great Scrap Quilts
the Quick Pieced Way
Workshop See p. 3.
25  Exec. Board Meeting
On Point! Articles Due
May 2 Quilt Show Meeting
May 2000 Astoria Fed. Savings
S MT WT F S Bank, Somers
1 2 3 4 5 6 6-7 World of Quilts XXI
7 8 9 10 11 12 13 16  General Meeting at
14 15 17 18 19 20 JFK H.S.
21 22 23 24 25 26 27 Diane Rode Schneck
28 29 30 31 The Haunts of the
Phabric Phantom
23 Exec. Board Meeting
On Point! Articles Due
June 6 Quilt Show Meeting
June 2000 Astoria Fed. Savings
SMT WT F S Bank, Somers
1 2 3 20  General Meeting at
456 7 8 9 10 JFK H.S.
11 12 13 14 15 16 17 Salad Supper
18 19 @ 21 22 23 24 27 Exec. Board Meeting
25 26 27 28 29 30 On Point! Articles Due

April Workshop —see page 3 for more details.

Lancaster Trip
April 7

General Meeting
April 18

[The World of
Quilts XXI
May 6 and 7

General Meeting

May 16

General Meeting
June 20

Salad Supper




Road to...a comprehensive list compiled by Nancy Hantman
Exhibitions and shows

* Paducah, KY: “Quilts Between the Rivers,” now through January 29, Museum of the American Quilter’s Society, 215 Jefferson
Street, 270-442-8856; magsmus@apex.net.

* Scarsdale, NY: “Quilts and Our Communities,” now through February 20, Scarsdale Historical Society Museum, 937 White Plains
Post Road (Route 22); 914-723-1744.

* Golden, CO: “Coloring Outside the Lines: Quilts by Jeannie Spears,” now through February 25, Primedia Gallery; 303-278-1010.

* Trumbull, CT: “A Spring Shower of Quilts,” March 18-19, Trumbull High School, 72 Stroebel Road;
http://members.aol.com/ctpiecemkr/Pmaker.html. SASE to CPQG, PO Box 35, Monroe, CT 06468-0035, attn: Pat Glaser.

* Lowell, MA: “Mood Indigo: Antique Quilts,” March 30-May 21, New England Quilt Museum, 18 Shattuck Street; 978-452-4207.

* Strasbourg, France: Patchwork & Quilt Expo, April 6-9, Palais de la Musique et des Congres de Strasbourg. SASE to Quilt Expo,
7660 Woodway, Suite 550, Houston, TX 77063; 713-781-6864; fax 713-781-8182; http://www.quilts.com or http://www.quilts.org.
(If you go, you could also visit the Musee de I’'Impression sur Etoffes, 14 rue Jean-Jacques Henner, Mulhouse, 3/89-46-83-00, fax
3/89-46-83-10, or the Musee du Textile et des Costumes de Haute Alsace, Parc de Wesserling, Husseren-Wesserling, 3/89-38-28-
08, fax 3/89-82-68-32. For fabric shops in the area, see France magazine, No. 51, Fall 1999, p. 29.)

Other Events

* Seattle, WA: The Great Pacific Northwest Quiltfest, deadline April 10. SASE to APNQ Show Brochure, P.O. Box 22073, Seattle,
WA 98122-0073; showinfo@apnq.org.

* New York, NY: “Sheer Realities: Clothing, Body, and Power in the 19th- -Century Philippines” (Filipino costumes and accessories),
now through April 22, Grey Art Gallery, 100 Washington Square East; 212-288-6400.

» New York, NY: “Millennial Dreams: Vision and Prophecy in American Folk Art” (includes Amish quilts), now through May 14,
Museum of American Folk Art, Columbus Avenue at 65th Street; 212-595-9533.

* Plymouth, MA: Quilt Plymouth (with Joan Colvin, Judy Dales, Libby Lehman, and other teachers), June 14-18, Sheraton Inn.
SASE (.55) to Eastcoast Quilters Alliance-Quilt Plymouth, PO Box 711, Westford, MA 01886.

* San Jose, CA: “Out of Time” international juried exhibition at the San Jose Museum of Quilts & Textiles, deadline July 1. SASE to
SIMQT, 110 Paseo de San Antonio, San Jose, CA 95112.

World Wide Web Sites

* New England Quilt Museum at http://www.nequiltmuseum.org
* Quiltart Home Page at http://www.quiltart.com
* Sandy Donabed at http://www.donabed.net




Library News

I’m pleased to announce that we have
already started receiving our new
subscription to Australian Patchwork &
Quilting, so stop by the library table and
check it out! (We have issues for
November and December available
now.)

We have lots and lots of overdue
books—Ilet’s start out the new year right
with a clean slate, get all these books
back to me and check out yurnmy new
ones!

Please contact me if you can’t be at the
January meeting and we can arrange to
get the books back to me before the
meeting.

Overdue from October:

3 books: Christine Novell

...from November:

3 books: Ronnie Brown

1 book: Linda Jennings, Judy Gignesi
...ftom December:

3 books: Kristen Caraccio

2 books: Denise Kaplan, Linda Gellis,
Linda Shulz, Linda Schattshneider, Liba
Puchmajer

1 book: Barbara Glab, Terri Udolf, Liz
Stern, Lois Lober, Marie Sugar, Barbara
Harris, Elizabeth Vogel

Kim Silva-Lepe
Librarian

914 526-6678
silva@rsn.hp.com

Membership

Corrections in the member list that have been brought to my attention are as follows:
Grace Zipprich’s house number is 143 - not 142
Lynnette Wildman’s e-mail should read MLM Wildman@aol.com

Corrine Vance will be moving back to Connecticut in February. Her address will be:
15 Saddle Ridge Road, New Fairfield, CT 06812
e-mail corrinev@bestweb.net

Diane M. Pleines has moved. Her new address is:
123 Mamaroneck Ave. #203
Mamaroneck, NY 10543

In the last newsletter, I added seven new names and addresses. I forgot to give you the
telephone numbers and e-mail addresses—so here they are. Sorry.

Eda Steinman ~ 914-782-0888  e-mail heron@frontiernol.net
Ina Helfand 914-245-5061

Carol Hoffman 914-834-8173

Linda Jennings 914- 628-3342

Terry Diminno  914-232-4616  e-mail Qltnnrse@aol.com
Liz Stern 914-723-4270

(This is Liz Stern. There is also an Elizabeth Stern who is a member. They have
chosen to identify themselves by using Liz and Elizabeth.)

Margaret Wildman 203-744-4380

Hope your holidays were happy and you are looking forward to the next few months
with some good meetings and workshops to make the winter go by quickly. If you
have any questions about the list or need to make some corrections, please do not
hesitate to call.

Alice M. Dokken
776A Heritage Hills
Somers, NY 10589
914-276-0474
adokken@computer.net

Paul Smith’s
Quilt Camp

To get a flier on Paul Smith’s Quilt
Camp which takes place in July, send a
SASE to:

Paul Smith’s College of Arts and
Sciences

Rts. 86 & 30

P.O. Box 265,

Paul Smiths, New York 12970-0265.

Fletcher Farm
School

To receive a catalogue from the
Fletcher Farm School for the Arts and
Crafts in Ludlow, Vermont search
www.Fletcher Farm School.com or
write to:

Fletcher Farm School for the
Arts & Crafts

611 Route 103 South
Ludlow, VT 05149

e-mail; FFCRAFTS@aol.com



Super Saturday!!!

March 25, 2000

Super Saturday is almost here. In January, we will be registering for the seven classes. Registration starts at 6:45. You will need to

have the following items with you:

1. $15 (cash or check made out to NSQG).

2. SASE so we can mail you your workshop 3rd 2nd 1st NSQG — Super Saturday, March 25, 2000
assignment, supply list and map. Choice | Choice | Choice
3. Refund policy: Fees are refundable if we Crazy Uneven Squares—Pat Bartimoccia
get a replacement for your spot, or on How to make a quilt using this unusual technique.
stand-by or the class is cancelled. '
s Stained Glass Slash & Dash—Harriet Burtsche
4. Classes are assigned on a first-come, first-
served basis.
5. Don’t tforget to indicate your alternate Stamping with Fabric Paint—Linda Ostrander
choices.
Sfmplfas Olfl [ge wo(;l.(‘t(l)' U tRnENKIn the Machine Quilting—Suzanne Sunday
classes will be on cisplay. Learn the technique and come home with a quilted
Sonny Rieber, backpack
Super Saturday Coordinator Love Those Teddy Bears—Susan Henshaw
Scrap Quilt—Birds in the Air—Denise Kaplan
A great way to use up your stash.
Faux Chenille—Carolyn Salon
Learn the technique and come home with a wonderful
pillow to decorate your home.
Lunch
Name Phone # Choice
— ltalian
— American
——— Vegetarian
For Class
Assignment, $15 Fee
supply list and ——— Cash
directions - Check
(Payable to
SASE NSQG)
* I” ‘~\\\ {’\----‘----—‘_.:' ----- ”~——~~\\ \\\\‘
\\ )l ‘h‘\\\ ------ .l 'l
‘\ (‘ \\ - "' l’
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Quilt Basket A

& »e  Visif us on your next trip
Classes Fabrics Supplies to Manhattanl
fabric *books ¢ notions * gifis
Shop online at 157 West 24th St.
. . 212-807-0390 Located in the new Chelsea
hitp://www.quiltbasket.com N = art & shopping district
11to7 Next to ing;
914) 2277606 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 Sy, 1110 8

BERNINAE] GINNY MURPHY A quilt is hot a quilt ... until it’s quitted
AUTHORIZED DEALER TEL: 203-743-0543
FAX: 203-797-0936 : i
QUET Help for basting and/or customized machine quilting
SHOP is only a phone call away|
16 PADANARAM RD.-RT. 37 FABRIC Caroline Kearney 914-228-6332
DansuRry, CT 06811 CLASSES, SUPPLIES
January 2000
Northern Star Quilters’ Guild
P.O. Box 232
Somers, New York 10589

First Class Mail



